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The meeting was called to order at 2:01 p.m.  Bob Moskowitz read the IEEE patents policy.
Brian Weis inquired if Moskowitz needed any assistance in getting a Company ID for 802.15.9 purposes.  Moskowitz said he did.  Weis will get together with Moskowitz to move that forward.
Tero Kivinen has updated the comment resolution spreadsheet to make it clear the status of the disposition of comments as reflected in the next draft.  He has also color coded the spreadsheet for easy detection of comments that still need to be resolved or edited into the document.  Most of the core of the document edits have been completed, with the annexes still to be done.  A few comments have a status indication showing that the Tero and the editor are not sure how to proceed with the resolution.  A few comments that are related to CID 45 (fragmentation) are essentially done, having been covered by the revised state machine, but there are others that are still open and will probably be revisited during the upcoming Berlin meeting when a revised draft is available that will make it easier to determine the current state of the document and what changes are appropriate.  Kivinen expects to have the draft issued by Thursday or Friday of this week, just in time for the Berlin meeting.  Moskowitz has several items to complete, which he’ll try to hit in the next few days.  Comments assigned to Weis will be covered in a revision to 15-15/0127r0, also expected in the next few days.  Kivinen indicated that of 317 comments, 161 have been done fully, 45 were rejected, and the remainder are in varying states that will either be covered in the draft due by the end of the week or at the meeting in Berlin.  Those last comments are primarily in the TBR/TBD state in the comment resolution spreadsheet.
Ben Rolfe noted that if we are doing to drop 802.15.7 support from the draft (since it never really materialized), such action should be taken up with the 802 EC in order to get the PAR amended.  When the document goes to Sponsor Ballot, voters will be comparing it against the PAR in order to determine whether it meets the PAR’s requirements.  Making that change during the Berlin meeting would be optimal.  Moskowitz will discuss that move with Heile and Yee.  The problem with 802.15.7 support by 802.15.9 is that 802.15.7 doesn’t support transmission of 802.15.9 information elements without an accompanying command.  
The agenda and opening report for the Berlin meeting will be uploaded by tomorrow.  A motion will be needed at the meeting to recreate the BRC for the upcoming ballot.  Yee will bring this up during the Wednesday mid-week 802.15 plenary.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned at 2:40 p.m.  
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